MEMORANDUM

MANITOWOC POLICE DEPARTMENT 910 JAY STREET MANITOWOC, WI 54220 PHONE (920) 686-6576

TO:

MAYOR JUSTIN NICKELS

FROM:

Sgt. Paul Krock

DATE:

November 12, 2020

RE:

RESIGNATION OF CRIME PREVENTION COMMITTEE

Mayor Nickels,

We are asking that you make the following changes to the Crime Prevention Committee. Please accept the resignation of Grant Mihalakakos. I have attached the resignation and I would ask for your assistance in making this change as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support of our Crime Prevention Program. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sgt. Paul Krock

Crime Prevention Sergeant

Sgt. Paul Krock

Manitowoc Police Department